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27 April 2018 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of April 30th – May 4th. 
 
Fine Arts Gala tickets are on sale at the school office until May 8th – with only 200 tickets are available. 
 
Jump Rope for Heart fundraising envelopes are due back by May 9th. If you have any questions please 
contact Mrs. Aylward.  
 
National Mental Health Week is being recognized in ASD-S from May 1st – 8th. This week provides an 
opportunity to reflect on the advances in mental health, spread awareness about mental illness and 
share stories of recovery.  
 
May 1st is the last day for the Mad Science afterschool program.  
 
May 4th there are no classes. This day is scheduled as Provincial Council Day which has been est. 
throughout NB for NBTA Councils to hold provincial conferences. This day is committed to professional 
learning, and provides opportunity for fellow NB professional to confer together.  
 
May 7th there are no classes. This day is scheduled as NBTA/AEFNB Branch meetings.  
 
Lastly, under the NB Teachers Collective Agreement, all Kindergarten to Grade 8 teachers are to receive 
two half days each year for report card preparation.  The teachers had a half day in November dedicated 
to preparation of their report cards. The report cards were new to everyone and this time was 
appreciated.  On March 14th the Kindergarten to grade 8 teachers were scheduled to have another half 
day to help with their preparation of the March 2018 Report Cards.  Unfortunately this was a storm 
closure day across the District.  As a result of this, we must adjust our school calendar so there is a half 
day dedicated for the June report card preparation at K-8.  This will happen on Wednesday, June 6th, 
2018 and on that day it will be an early dismissal day for all K to 8 students.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this change may cause, and we hope by giving a one month notice you will be able to 
make the necessary arrangements.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


